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Certificate III  Laboratory Skills 

 

 
All of this happened in the first visit to Barwon Health lab... 

 
P-TECH student Paige has just commenced studying a 

Certificate III in Laboratory Skills at the Gordon. As part of 
the P-TECH Program Paige will work with her industry 

mentor Jason on a fortnightly basis at the Geelong Centre 
for Emerging Infectious Diseases laboratory, located at 

University Hospital. 
 

Today she learnt to use liquid-handling pipettes to precisely 
measure microliter volumes, performed serial dilutions of 
food dye and successfully analysed optical density of the 
samples using an absorbance plate reader, all in one day!  

  
Thanks Barwon Health and Jason for your ongoing support 

of the  
P-TECH Program.  


